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Dear Council Member, 

My husband and I are residents of 2780 South Ocean Blvd, we live in the building directly next door to the Four Seasons 
Hotel. 

It has been brought to our attention that they are applying for a "Special Exception Request" to operate a concession 
and beach club on the beach which they share with our building. 

In fact I believe they have already started without the towns approval. 

If granted this exception would create excess trash and noise and a party atmosphere which is not conducive to the 
tranquil upscale Palm Beach we love and cherish. 

As it is we are constantly cleaning up rubbish and food items that are left on our beach this would most likely increase 
and affect the turtles and plovers and natural dunes our building tries to protect. 

We are not Fort Lauderdale or Miami Beach nor do we want to become like those beaches. 

I urge you to oppose their application and I trust that your love of Palm Beach and preservation of our beaches is 
mutual. 

Kind regards, 

Pina Ferlisi & Mario Fontana 

2780 South Ocean Blvd apt 401 

Palm Beach, Florida 

33480 
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